
                                                          Ad-Hoc Library Report

I would like to thank all members of the committee for their help and advice. I would also like to thank 
Bob Hollingworth for his continued support. There is not a whole lot of new information on getting 
some of our books and publications on line or on discs. I have been in contact with members of the 
daylily group about the process. I have talked with Julie Covington and attempted several times to 
speak with Nicki Smith and Ken Cobb. I have also talked with some members of the national librarians 
group. We have also been put on a site supported by librarians in Oregeon seeking help. One area of 
concern that was expressed was that of any copyrights
As of this report Dave Silverberg has nothing to add that is not in the librarian's report
With our lease for library space soon to run out in the next year we need to make some decisions on 
where we would like to house our collection. Some things to consider are location,short or long 
term,what type of housing are we looking for and do we want to co-exist with another group such as a 
botanical garden. We have had several good suggestions along these lines.
                                            Thank you
                                         Ron Cosner chairperson 


